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Following are highlights for the period of May 19, 2016 to June 30, 2016. 
 

Thursday, May 19th 

 Attended the Pathways to Success – Partnership Appreciation Breakfast to welcome 

those in attendance. 

 

Friday, May 20
th

 

 Met with Free the Children representatives regarding WE Schools Teaching and 

Learning 

 Participated in the sod turning ceremony for St. Simon Elementary School 

 Met with a parent who wanted to share her perspective on budget issues 

 

Tuesday, May 24
th

 

 Attended the sod turning ceremony for The Holy Trinity School 

 

Wednesday, May 25
th

 

 Delivered Greetings at the 20
th
 Anniversary of the Kindergarten Language Program at 

St. Charles Garnier Elementary School 

 

Thursday, May 26
th

 

 Participated in the ground breaking ceremony for St. Victor Elementary School 

 

Friday, May 27
th

 

 Attended the official opening and blessing of the Kindergarten addition at St. 

Augustine Elementary School 

 

Tuesday, May 31
st
 

 Delivered greetings to those participating in the SS Mini Special Olympics 

 Met with representatives of Arrowsmith to discuss the program 

 

 

 

 



 

Wednesday, June 1
st
 

 Along with the Chair of the Board, met with Patrick Brown, Leader of the Ontario 

Conservative Party and members of his staff, to discuss the issues facing TCDSB 

 

Tuesday, June 7
th

 

 Met with members of the Ukrainian Canadian Congress regarding our Ukrainian 

Language Schools 

 Delivered words of welcome to those in attendance at the “Roots of Empathy” session 

held at the CEC 

 

Wednesday, June 8
th

 

 Participated in the sod turning ceremony at St. Paschal Baylon Elementary School 

 Welcomed those in attendance at the annual Elementary Principals and Vice-Principals 

Association Annual Appreciation and Awards Dinner 

 

Friday, June 17
th

 

 Invited to a Rotary Club luncheon with students 

 Attended the 50
th

 Anniversary celebrations for St. John Bosco Elementary School 

 Invited to attend the closing ceremonies for the Italian Contemporary Film Festival 

 

Saturday, June 18
th

 

 Participated in Italian Heritage Month festivities with Centro Scuola 

 

June 29
th

 and 30
th

 

 Attended Secondary School Graduation Ceremonies to deliver congratulations 

 Meeting with ShareLife representatives to discuss school board campaign 


